
 
 
Memo to:      Los Altos City Council members 
Date:    November 4, 2021 
Re:    New Theater Working Committee Proposal 
 
Los Altos Property Owners Downtown (LAPOD) is the only group whose total focus is on 
representing commercial downtown property owners.  Our goal is to keep a healthy, vibrant 
downtown. 
 
We believe a new downtown theater could provide many benefits to the entire community, 
including bringing vitality to downtown Los Altos, especially in the evenings, which will lead to 
more patrons choosing to park once, then dine and shop downtown.  
 
Los Altos Property Owners Downtown (LAPOD) supports the New Theater Working 
Committee’s efforts to advance creation of a new theater in downtown Los Altos while 
maintaining the present number of parking spaces and urge the Los Altos City Council to support 
this effort. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
LAPOD board of directors 
Kim Cranston (chair), Robert Hindman, Mel Kahn, Emeric McDonald, Bart Nelson, Kent 
Nelson, Liz Nyberg  
 


